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DECEMBER 2022 NEWSLETTER

It’s already December! Time is flying by. Here are a 

few announcements for this month.

-CRAZY CHRISTMAS WEEK at DDH will be December 
12th- 16th, 2022! Students are encouraged to wear 
their CRAZIEST Holiday outfit to class. Hats, Socks, 
sweaters, leggings. Anything festive!


-Holiday Closing: The studio will be closed Monday, 
December 19th - Tuesday, January 3rd for the 
Holidays. We will resume classes on Wednesday 
January 3rd. 

Planning ahead:

-RECITAL DATE: We are excited to announce our confirmed recital date! 
Saturday, May 6th at the Mannoni Performing Arts Center on USM’s 
campus.

 

If you have any questions, email Natalie at 

d.dynamics@yahoo.com. 


I hope you all have a Merry Christmas and 

a Happy New Year!  

Sincerely,  
Natalie Pope 
Owner/Instructor 
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